
Dear UNEP Secretariat, 
 
Many thanks for sharing the revised AHEG intersessional roadmap and for the invitation to provide 
feedback. 
 
We note that, compared to previous versions of the calendar, that the “non-paper on response options” 
is not included anymore in this new roadmap. 
We would very much welcome for the non-paper to be re-included and for the opportunity for 
stakeholder to comment on it. 
 
Thank you for considering this input and with kind regards, 
Fabienne McLellan 
OceanCare (MG Science & Technology) 

 


